
 

 

ATT:  Bloompark Pty Ltd 

 

RE:  Trinity Grammar School – The Renewal Project CEMP MOD 4 update letter 

 

This letter is to confirm the additional works required for the Oval 3 basement extension will 

adhere to the processes outlined within the project’s Construction Environmental 

Management Plan (CEMP). 

The removal of approximately 6000m3 of spoil generated from the basement extension 

excavation will constitute for a prolonged excavation time rather than additional trucks, 

however, this is on the basis the mod is approved prior to completion of excavation. 

The below plans prepared by PMDL were used to inform the above information 

• DA100 

• DA110 

• DA111 

• DA150 

• DA151 

• DA302 

• DA334 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Rachael Berry 

Project Engineer 

 

Hansen Yuncken Pty Ltd 

Sydney Corporate Park (SCP) 

Building 1, Level 3 

75-85 O’Riordan Street 

Alexandria NSW 2015 

 

 

 

 

11 October 2022 


